

LEARNING EXPRESS

Newsletter Number 2

Christ Lutheran Learning Center

October 2025

IN THE ARK WITH NOAH......we will be celebrating "NOAH" days on **Thursday, October 30**. The children are asked to dress as an animal for that day if they wish. If your child absolutely refuses to wear a costume, please do not be concerned. Costumes may be as simple as a tail and ears or as elaborate as you wish. We will have a parade around 8:45 a.m. on this morning. After you drop your child off to the classroom, we ask that all parents go to the "island" in the parking lot to watch the parade. After the parade, the children will say their "good-byes" to their parents from the parking lot and go have their special "party" snack time in their classroom.

<u>PARTY PARENTS</u> will provide a special snack for today. You may also provide a special activity, book, or game for the teacher to do with the children. **Remember: children will bring a regular lunch as the party will be at morning snack time.** We look forward to seeing you at the parade!

Upcoming Events!

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS on

Friday, October 10; Monday, October 13; Tuesday, October 14

PARENT MEET & GREET

PLEASE JOIN SYLVIA AND APRIL ON WEDNESDAY, OCT. 1 AT 8:40 a.m. (after drop-off) IN THE LINK OUTSIDE THE GYM TO ENJOY SOME SPECIAL SNACKS PREPARED BY THE CHILDREN AND TO MEET OTHER CLLC FAMILIES. HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US!

PLEASE HELP US...

by encouraging your child to use the restroom each morning before leaving for school or as he/she arrives at preschool. Since the classroom aides are quite busy at drop-off time, it makes it difficult when a child needs to go immediately upon arrival. Thank you for your help!

Teddy Bear Portraits

Our fall photos will be taken on Wednesday, November 12th beginning at 8:00 a.m. with the children in early morning drop-off. Proofs will be available for viewing online several days afterwards. **No purchase required**.

FALL FUNDRAISERS

The Learning Center is hosting a Community Garage Sale on Saturday, October 25, 8:00 - 1:00 p.m. Garage sale spaces may be reserved for a \$30 donation for one parking space or \$40 for two spaces. Each person is responsible for their own set-up and clean-up, in addition to providing your own tables. There will be a limited number of spaces available and will be reserved on a first come- first serve basis. Call April or Sylvia at 512-863-4947 to reserve your space!

Sunday, November 2 @ 10:30 a.m.

The CCOMC (Church and Community Outreach Ministry Committee) at Christ Lutheran is hosting a "BBQ to GO" fundraiser benefiting the preschool. The CLC GRILLMASTERS will be doing all the cooking and they are fantastic! They even make their own pork sausage. If you have not eaten any of their barbecue, then you are missing a real treat. You can order a link of sausage (1.5 lbs.) or a whole grilled chicken for a \$15 donation. If you are unable to pick up your BBQ at the scheduled time, you can still enjoy it at a later date. We will be more than glad to put it in the refrigerator or freezer for you to get on Monday or Tuesday following the event when you bring your child to preschool. How nice it is to have your main dish already prepared on a busy school night! Buy extras and put them in the freezer.....you will be glad you did. Let the GRILLMASTERS cook for you and make your day a little more enjoyable while supporting a wonderful ministry.

An order form will be sent home with your child in early October. Please remember to check his/her cubby. You can return the completed form and money to the preschool office anytime before Monday, October 27. Make sure to indicate on the form whether you will pick-up on that Sunday at 10:30 a.m. or if you would like us to refrigerate or freeze for you to pick-up the following week. Thanks so much for your support!